
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 21 JANUARY 2008

 

EX.020/08
CLOSER TO HOME CONSULTATION (Non Key Decision)

Portfolio - Health and Wellbeing, Economic Development and Enterprise


Subject Matter - The Director of Development Services submitted Report DS.12/08 providing details of an NHS consultation exercise by the Primary Care Trust on "Closer to Home" proposals to provide more health care in the community.  

The consultation had been considered by the Executive on 17 December 2007 (EX.350/07) and had been referred to Community Overview and Scrutiny for comment.

The consultation document had been considered by the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 17 January 2008 and an excerpt from that meeting was tabled.  The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee attended the meeting but as she had declared a personal and prejudicial interest in the matter, she had left the meeting when the Overview and Scrutiny Committee had considered the matter.

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had made a number of specific comments and observations on the consultation document.  Executive Members echoed the Committee's concerns at the reduction in the number of hospital beds in the Carlisle area and across the County.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

That the Health and Wellbeing portfolio holder and the Town Clerk and Chief Executive be delegated responsibility to build the comments of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the Executive into a response to be submitted to the Primary Care Trust.

Reasons for Decision - To respond to the Primary Care Trust on their consultation.







